
NOTICE 
 

The Wisconsin Department of Transportation will hold a Public 

Information meeting on the proposed Hwy 60/22/51 roundabout 

project on Tuesday, December 12, 2017, 5:00 P.M. - 7:00 P.M at the 

Leeds Town Hall, N1485 Pribbenow Drive, Arlington, WI  53911. 

 

Town Board members will be in attendance.  No other Town business 

will be conducted or acted upon. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Linda Foley, Clerk 

608-635-2302 

townofleeds@centurytel.net 
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